
Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Friday, December 11, 2020 

 

Click on the blue underlined links. 
 

 
 

 

PJ Day for Kids​: ​ Thank you for all of your donations! 
We raised ​$475​ ​for kids fighting cancer at Connecticut 
Children’s.  I am so proud of our school! 

 

 
NCES Family Check-In:​ ​ Every week we will continue to send this Family Check-In form.  We want 

to know how you are doing during these difficult times.  It is a very quick form that we will use to 

help in any way that we can. 

 

 

PTO Thanks and the Butter Braid Sale: ​ ​B​utter braids and cake rolls ​will arrive on 
Monday​,​ December 14.  You may pick them up beginning at about 3:20 pm in the front semi-circle 
drive, as soon as all of the buses have left the campus.  Please arrive by 5 pm.  The PTO wishes to 
thank you for your ongoing generosity and to let you know that an appreciation event is being planned 
for the spring. 
 
Greetings from the NCES Library: ​  ​If you are looking for a great resource for read-aloud books, 
check out ​Storyline Online​. This website features books for students PK - 4th grade.  For students in 
grades 5 - 8, don't forget to visit ​Sora​ to choose from hundreds of great audiobooks. Happy Reading! 
Mrs. Erickson  

 
Fun Starting Wednesday: ​ To break up the week let’s make Wednesday a wear your 
Santa hat, antlers, or favorite cap day.  (On the 21st we will wear our holiday or favorite 
socks, and on the 22nd wear a holiday or favorite sweater.)  

 
Report Cards:​  Students will receive report cards next Friday! 

 

 
 

Y​ou can always reach me at ​aroy@nceschool.org​ or (860) 824-5149.   

 

Stay Safe and Well throughout the Holiday Season,  
Dr. Roy 
Principal 

https://forms.gle/ixm5FN3Ric6ccBSf6
https://www.storylineonline.net/library/
https://soraapp.com/welcome
mailto:aroy@nceschool.org

